HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach August 22, 2021

Announcements

Promises from God's Word

Prayer

Call to Worship

"The Wonderful Cross"
"Beautiful Savior"

Intercessory Prayer

Pastor Roach

Special Music - Choir

"Take It All"

Ordination of Joseph Milton Bryant

Presentation of Candidate

Testimony of Candidate

Findings of the Ordaining Council

Mike Bullock, Deacon Vice-Chairman

Challenge to the Candidate & Church

Pastor Roach

Laying on of Hands

Ordained Deacon Body

Presentation of Gifts

Hymn of Invitation

"In Christ Alone"

Benediction

Jim Burk

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please take one of our "Welcome Packets" home with you. It contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.

The vote from last Sunday's Called Conference are as follows:

Officers, Teachers, Committee Members: 65 Yes – Unanimous 2021/2022 Budget: 64 Yes – 1 No

Joseph Bryant (Deacon): 65 Yes – Unanimous Mike Nessell (Deacon): 65 Yes – Unanimous

- Church Council Meeting on Monday, August 23rd at 6:30 p.m.
- Communion is next Sunday, August 29th.
- **Reminder**: Sunday School Teachers Recognition will take place during the worship Service on August 29th.

Please have all receipts and invoices turned in by **August 25**th for payment from this year's church budget. Thanks, Marcia.

We need volunteers for the Nursery during the worship service. You will find a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board by the nursery. If you have any questions, please see Susan Pierce.

Wayne and Debbie Floyd would like to think everyone for all the prayers and please continue to pray. We send you all our love. If you would like to send them a card, their address is 3469 Ridge Rd,

Douglasville, GA 30134.

The Who's Your One Tour will be held at Faith Baptist Church in Youngsville, N.C. At the rally on Sunday, August 22, you will be inspired & challenged from the Word of God in personal Evangelism. The Evangelism Workshop on Monday, August 23, consists of practical training sessions designed to equip and mobilize your local church in evangelism. We will follow CDC recommendations.

Sunday, August 22 – 6:00 p.m. Rally Free to attend, no reservation required

Monday, August 23 – 8:00 a.m. Workshop Registration is required for this event. Use the link below.

https://www.cvent.com/d/tjqhr7

The next Baptist on Missions Rally for our region is set for Tuesday, August 24 at Central Baptist Church in Wendell. The meal begins at 5:45 p.m., and the rally at 6:50 p.m. The meal is free, but registration is required. You can register at:

www.baptistsonmission.org/events/region-rallies.

Volunteers are needed to help cut Angela Melton's grass. We need someone for the week starting September 13th through the end of the month. The signup calendars are located on the bulletin board near the nursery. If you have any questions, see Jimmy Vaughan.

AWANA Workers Wanted!

September 8th begins a new year for out AWANA program. Both weekly and fill-in help desired to work with our children during the year. Please prayerfully consider if you would serve in this area. Online and in-person training available. Contact Maria Sealey at 919-815-7065 or mariavsealey@hotmail.com for more information.

Operation Christmas Child collection of items continues in August. Suggested items like sewing kits, fabric and ribbon, jewelry, hair bows, sunglasses, batteries, flashlights, etc. There is a detailed list of needed items located on all the entrance tables. Please contribute if you are so led! Thanks in advance!

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

August 2021 Ushers: Mike Bullock, Bobby Freed, Bryson Freed, and Jimmy Vaughan

Nursery Schedule Today: Jill Ferrell and Jadyn Burk
August 29, 2021: Susan Pierce and Jillian Burk

Weekly Need for 2020/2021 budget \$5,084.00

Offering August 15, 2021 \$5,160.00

YTD (*Shortage*) (\$5,572.59)









